
The Holy Family 
Catholic School 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: DK/SLA/Y10 
 
16 June 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to you regarding our assessment weeks for students in Year 10. Usually 
at this time of year, students formally sit end of year assessments in the school hall.  
This year, we are unable to do this due to the restrictions relating to our school risk 
assessment.  
 
We do, however want all our students to sit a mini assessment in every subject, so 
they are given the opportunity to prepare for next year in a small and manageable 
way given the difficult context this year has presented.  
 
These mini assessment windows will begin on Wednesday, 23 June 2021 and 
conclude on Tuesday, 6 July 2021.  Assessments will be sat in usual classrooms with 
their usual subject teachers.  
 
Each Year 10 form group have a different timetable, please see below.  
 
We hope this will provide a useful opportunity for students to brush up on their 
revision skills and enable us, as a school, to build in appropriate intervention for all 
students into next year. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
S Layas (Mrs)       S Mather (Ms) 
Senior Assistant Headteacher,     Interim Headteacher 
Quality of Education  
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